
We had our first Luau party on August 6th and those who aƩended had a great Ɵme. The food and 

entertainment made you feel like you were in Hawaii.  Check out the photos on our ShuƩerfly site 

hƩps://torrancerosefloatassociaƟon.shuƩerfly.com/. 

 

Get a first look at our 2017 float being constructed at Fiesta Parade Floats. This newsleƩer con-
tains pictures of the castle and the dragon.  They are awesome! 
 

The flyers for our September Restaurants for Roses are in the newsleƩer, be sure to join us. 
 

As a reminder 2016 Membership dues were due in February and as of the end of May, they are 
delinquent if you have not paid them.   

                                                                                                      -Bev 
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FUNdraising—Restaurants for Roses 

Support the Restaurants that are supporting TRFA... 
 Sept 8 - Rubios.  20% of the proceeds benefit TRFA. 
 Sept. 27 & 28 - TGI Friday.  20% of the proceeds benefit TRFA. 
 

Locations and Flyers for all events are available on the TRFA website—
look under News & Events.   Flyers MUST BE presented for TRFA to 
benefit. 

President’s Message 
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The Ken Miller RecreaƟon Center was transformed into an 

island paradise on August 6th. The evening featured a luau 

feast and a fantasƟc Hawaiian show that capƟvated every-

one.   Audience members, young and young at heart, re-

ceived personal Hula lessons.  A surprise entertainer was 

Luau Chairperson, Terri ScoƩo.  She also taught the Hukilau 

to those brave enough to come on stage.   Games included 

a relay race, hula hoop and bean bag contests.  Relay race 

contestants donned a hat, coconut bra and grass skirt and 

ran to the Tiki tree and back.  Opportunity basket and si-

lent aucƟon winners were announced.  Mahalo! 

Thank you to our donors: Flight for Two to Catalina donated by 

Dr. Thomas Lagrelius, Andres Restaurant at DoubleTree by Hilton 

Torrance, Holiday Inn Los Angeles Gateway—Torrance, Mulli-

gans, Nails by Marie Phillips, Palos Verdes Bowl, Torrance Histori-

cal Society.  

1st Annual Luau Party! Fundraiser — Great Success 



Float Decorating Sign Up Coming Soon 
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CONTACT INFO 

 
Phone:  (310) 618-2425 
 
Email:  info@torrancerosefloat.org 
 
Website:  www.torrancerosefloat.org 
 
Facebook:   
https://www.facebook.com/groups/
torrancerosefloatassociation/ 
 
Twitter:  @RoseFloat 

 TRFA Facebook Group 
 Newsletter (available on TRFA website) 
 Torrance Events Calendar 
 City of Torrance eNewsletter 
 Daily Breeze Events Calendar 

How can you find out about TRFA events? 

Pick up a print copy of the NewsleƩer at the 
following locaƟons: 
 

 City Hall 
 City Hall Annex 
 6 Torrance Libraries 
 Bartlett Senior Citizens Center 
 Tillman Senior Center 

July 20th—United Small Business Alliance/USBA #3 
July 21st—Torrance Historical Society “Rock Around the Block”  
 

We answered quesƟons on float decoraƟng as well as Rose Vial purchases.   
Our float rendering was on display for everyone to see.  Thank you to those 
of you who purchased Opportunity Drawing Ɵckets for $10 … your chance 
to RIDE ON THE FLOAT in January 2017.  Good Luck!   
 

Thank you to Beverly Findley, Diane Jamieson, Mary Hoffman, Carol Gilles 
and Carol Olney, who shared our story and mission at these events.  Special 
thanks to Fred Kline who helped to set up and take down.   
 

Thank you to both organizaƟons for inviƟng us to be a part of your programs. 

It is almost Ɵme to think about what day you would like to help decorate 
this year's float.  It is very colorful so it should be fun to work on.    

Remember you must be a member and at least 13 years of age to be eligible 
to decorate so please get your membership in now. 
 

Deanna MarƟndale, DecoraƟng Chair, has been working on the sign up form 
so you can start looking for it in the next couple of months.  
 
We will host a decorators orientaƟon at City Council Chambers.  So, mark 
your calendars for October 13th and join us.  It’s a good refresher for veter-
an decorators and helpful for those decoraƟng for the first Ɵme.  
 
We appreciate everyone's help and look forward to seeing you in Irwindale.  

SupporƟng our float is a year-round  endeavor.  Here 
are some of the ways you can help. 

TRFA Needs Your Help 

 Community Outreach 

 Fundraising 

 Help with decoraƟng 

week tasks 

 Obtaining DonaƟons 

 Preserving AssociaƟon 

History 

 Computer entry 

 Helping at events 

 NewsleƩer 

 Publicity 

 Other 

Email us your Name and Phone number and what you 
want to help out with to:                                               
info@torrancerosefloat.org.  Call us at 310.618.6825. 

TRFA in the Community 



Torrance Rose Float Association 
3031 Torrance Blvd. 
Torrance, CA 90503 

Save the Date: 
October 13: Decorator Orientation, 
City Council Chambers 
November 17: General Meeting, 
City Council Chambers 
December 11: Winter Boutique, 
Wilson Park 


